
 

 

 

 

 
 

Skating rinks:  Reopening 2 of the 3 skating rinks 
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Municipality of Pontiac 

January 20, 2021 – 3:00 p.m. 

What you need to know: 
 

• Weather conditions allowed the Municipality to refurbish two out of three of its ice surfaces. 

 

• The rinks at the Quyon and Davis parks are now reopened. 

 

• Ice surface conditions at the Luskille ice rink remain insufficient to allow for a reopening. 
 

• The Municipality will inform you as soon as the rink reopens. 
 

• Here is a quick reminder of the health measures issued by the Quebec government regarding 

outdoor leisure and sports activities: 
 

o Maintain a distance of two metres from other people at all times. 

o Activities must be carried out individually and/or with occupants of the same 

private residence (e.g. skating, hockey). 

o Limit of 15 people for the Luskville and Quyon skating rinks. 

o Limit of 9 people for the rink at the Davis park. 

o Closing of sites and rinks at 7:30 p.m. 

To find out more information: 

◼ Municipality of Pontiac’s Website: www.municipalitepontiac.com 

◼ Municipality of Pontiac’s Facebook account: www.facebook.com/pontiacmun 

http://www.municipalitepontiac.com/
http://www.facebook.com/pontiacmun

